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A May 30, 2000, special informational meeting was agendized for a possible quorum of the Carson City Regional
Transportation Commission and the Carson City Board of Supervisors.  This meeting was scheduled for 6 p.m. in
the Community Center Sierra Room, 851 East William Street, Carson City, Nevada.  The purpose of the meeting
was to discuss with the public the design of the Edmonds Drive and Fifth Street roundabout.  Regional
Transportation Commissioners present were:  Chair Jon Plank and Vice Chair Steve Reynolds.  Board of
Supervisors present were:  Ward 2 Supervisor Jon Plank and Ward 3 Supervisor Pete Livermore.  A quorum was
not present for either the Board or the Commission.  Staff members present included:  City Manager John Berkich,
Engineering Manager Andy Burnham, Community Development Director Walter Sullivan, Street Operations
Manager John Flansberg, Streets Operation Chief Chuck Knowlton, RTC Engineer Harvey Brotzman, Recording
Secretary Katherine McLaughlin, and Street Department Secretary Kristi Knowlton.  (S.B.O.S. 5/30/00 Tape 1-
0001)  (A tape recording of this meeting was made for staff purposes.  These "Minutes" are for the record only.)

The "Minutes" of the May 30, 2000, Special Joint Carson City Regional Transportation Commission and Carson
City Board of Supervisors Informational Meeting

ARE SO APPROVED ON__June 14_____,
2000.

_/s/___________________________________
Jon Plank, Chairperson
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